KATAHDIN SCHOOLS RSU #89

Office of the Superintendent

800 Station Road Stacyville, ME 04777 Voice: 207-365-4272 Fax: 207-365-4138

August 18, 2023

Greetings Katahdin Schools Families,

This message is to inform you that due to some unexpected delays with our summer renovations the start of school for our PK - 5 Katahdin Elementary students <u>only</u> will be delayed until Tuesday, Sept 5, 2023.

Katahdin Middle and High school students will attend on the regularly scheduled date of Wednesday, August 30, 2023.

A plan is being developed for the 3 days for KES students to be made up. Further details will follow.

For any families that have questions about the summer renovations please join us for a virtual meeting on Monday, August 21st at 6 PM at the following link. Meeting Link Click Here

website: https://www.rsu89.org

Respectfully,

Marie Robinson, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools/Executive

Director, Katahdin Children & Families Foundation